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Steve Schwab serves as Executive Director of the Elizabeth Dole Foundation. In that capacity Steve leads 

the Foundation organization, staff and programs. Prior to his service at the Foundation, Steve was head 

of external affairs for the National Cathedral, overseeing fundraising, marketing, and communications. 

Steve came to the Washington, DC area after serving in three senior leadership roles in his hometown of 

Rochester, NY. He was Vice President for Development at the Rochester Philharmonic Orchestra after 

serving as Deputy Chief of Staff to Rochester, NY Mayor Robert J. Duffy and just prior as head of 

corporate development and relations for Rochester Institute of Technology. Steve started his career in 

New York City where he first worked in politics and then served subsequently as Special Assistant to the 

President and Director of Development for the New York City Partnership and Chamber of Commerce. 

 


